
 

Spirit Week & Winter Carnival 
 
The week before February vacation has traditionally been our Spirit Week                     
and Winter Carnival (Friday before vacation). This year, this tradition                   
continues, with a few changes to our regular routine. Following last month’s                       
successful interaction between older and younger classes to talk about our                     
Habit of Mind for January (it was ​metacognition​), we decided to have our                         
team classes come together to create sleds for our BHCS sledding                     
competition on Winter Carnival Day. When I introduced this idea I asked                       
that students work on ​thinking flexibly ​(another Habit of Mind from earlier                       
this year), because this means we will not be having students make their                         
own sleds at home this year. Kids have been receptive to this idea and                           
there will be lots of jobs for our students to work on, including                         
crafting the sled, decorating the sled, and coming up with a                     
cheer for their team. This will all happen on Winter Carnival Day.                       
We are really excited to try something new! After today’s storm                     
we hope to have snow, but if the weather tricks us, we have a                           
Plan B and will use the same materials to see which team can                         
build the tallest tower!  
Other fun events on Winter Carnival Day include the Lip Sync                     
Competition and the Staff vs. 8th Grade Basketball Game!  
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